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Dear All of my wonderful Year 2s, Parents and Carers,

It was so lovely to chat to you all on the telephone again this week.  Thank you so much for taking the time to talk to me.  It was wonderful to hear all your happy voices and you really cheered me up.  I particularly enjoyed hearing all your news and finding out about everything you have been up to during the Easter break.  I was also very relieved to hear that the Easter Bunny made it to you!  It certainly sounds like a great deal of chocolate eggs have been consumed as well!  If you missed my call this week, please don’t worry; I have left you a voicemail message and I will of course try calling you again next week.
Many of you told me that you have continued to work hard on your Home Learning Packs and on the websites I have recommended too. Thank you so much for working so hard at home and for keeping your learning going.   It was also great to hear how much fun you have all been having with a huge range of activities going on at home.  Many of you have enjoyed camping in your garden and going on long bike rides as well as splashing in your paddling pools with all the lovely sunshine we have been having.  Keep having lots of fun and enjoy this unexpected extra time at home!
Last week I added lots of new home learning tasks to the school website and these are to be continued with next week please.  There is a  huge range of Reading, Writing, Grammar and Mathematics activities for you to try but please only do what you can, when you can.  There is no expectation that every task should be completed.  Pick the tasks that most interest or excite you or those which you feel you need more practice with.  Remember to have lots of fun too!

Next week I will set more tasks and activities for you to try and I will also incorporate these into a very simple timetable.  This will be for guidance and support only and there is absolutely no need to follow it rigidly if it does not suit the way you are organinsing your home learning.  Please use it if it helps but continue with your own organisation if you prefer.  Do what suits you and your family best.
I have attached a letter about borrowing books from the library during this time of social distancing which I thought you may find useful.  You can choose a selection of audio books if you have a Library Membership already or, if you are concerned your membership may have lapsed, there is a link where you can reregister.  Enjoy choosing some new books to read and share!  Who knows, you might even be able to borrow the Wizard of Oz!

In the meantime, if you need to reach me or would like to discuss anything with me at all, please email me on office.2583@stockham.oxon.sch.uk and I will reply as soon as I can.  I will also be back at school on Wednesday 29th April so please call me during the day if you would rather talk in person.  The school telephone number is 01235 764407.  There is also a new email address to which you can send photos, short videos and pieces of work you are proud of.  It is distance.learning@stockham.oxon.sch.uk and I would love to see some of the things you have been enjoying working on. 
I will telephone you all again for another catch up next week.  Please look out for an unknown number as I am often calling from my mobile at home.  I’m looking forward to speaking to you all again.  
Thinking of you all and missing you lots, stay safe and stay well,

From Mrs Mascord
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